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SMYRNA, Ga. – Apr. 20, 2015 GLOCK, Inc. made significant donations at the recent 144  NRA Annual Meeting in Nashville, 

Tenn. The donation ceremony took place at the GLOCK booth (#633) and was attended by industry media.

Josh Dorsey, VP at GLOCK, and GLOCK spokesman, R. Lee Ermey, The “Gunny,” presented the checks on April 10 2015.  

Accepting the NRA Whittington Center donations was Wayne Armacost, Executive Director.  “Thanks to GLOCK’s generous 

donations to Adventure Camp we are able to continue to introduce young men and women to the joys of hunting and shooting,” 

Armacost said. “We wouldn’t be as successful as we are without GLOCK’s unwavering commitment to this unique and challenging 

youth program.”

Allan Cors, President of the NRA, and Kyle Weaver, Executive Director of General Operations, received the $50k donation to the 

NRA.

Continuing the longstanding support for the NRA Law Enforcement Division, 30 GLOCK pistols were donated at the ceremony. 

 Accepting the contribution was Glen Hoyer, the Director of the NRA’s Law Enforcement Division. “GLOCK, Inc. has been an 

outstanding supporter of the NRA Law Enforcement Division, and the NRA as a whole, for many years,” Said Hoyer, “Our heartfelt 

thanks goes out to GLOCK for all they have done for us through the years.”

 1.    $50,000 to the National Rifle Association (NRA)

Since 2010, GLOCK has donated $300k to the NRA, America’s foremost defender of Second Amendment rights; the organization 

advocates for the promotion of firearm ownership, as well as marksmanship, firearm safety and the protection of hunting and self-

defense in the United States. 

2.    $50,000 to the NRA Wittington Center

Since 2010, GLOCK has donated $300k to the NRA Whittington Center, the most comprehensive shooting facility in America 

today, complete with 15 shooting ranges, classrooms and a dining facility. It hosts recreational shooting and guided hunts as well 

as camping, hiking, mountain biking and horseback riding activities.

 3.    $15,000 to the NRA Wittington Center Adventure Camp

Since 2005, GLOCK has donated $165k to the NRA Whittington Center Adventure Camp, a unique place where young men and 

women have the opportunity to learn the fundamentals of pistol, rifle and shotgun shooting in a positive environment. 

 4.    30 pistols to the NRA Law Enforcement Division (LED)

GLOCK donated 30 pistols to the LED this year. The event held in Albuquerque, NM, is the NRA’s premiere annual shooting 

competition where Law Enforcement officers from around the globe compete to test their shooting skills.

During the ceremony, GLOCK also contributed $25k to the Scholastic Shooting Sports Foundation (SSSF).

About GLOCK, Inc.

The GLOCK GROUP is a leading global manufacturer of pistols and accessories. GLOCK's superior engineering has produced a 

pistol with only 34 parts and a rugged polymer-frame, providing industry-leading reliability shot after shot. GLOCK is renowned for 

its pistols which are safe, featuring three safeties; simple, offering a low number of components to provide reliability; and fast, with 

no encumbering parts to slow the speed to fire. This combination makes GLOCK pistols the first choice among consumers and 

law enforcement, with approximately 65 percent of agencies within the United States choosing to carry GLOCK. Austrian-

engineered, the group has manufacturing facilities in the United States and Austria. Based in Smyrna, Ga., GLOCK, Inc. is an 

advocate for our nation's law enforcement and military personnel, as well as all citizens' Second Amendment right to bear arms. 

For more information, please visit https://us.glock.com/.
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